
                                                                                                               

  

To: Bylaw and Planning Standing Committee    

From: The Deputy Clerk and Accessibility Coordinator     

Date: Monday October 3rd, 2022  

Subject: Waste Collection By-Law   

Re: Updated Waste Collection Draft By-Law 
 
At the September 6, 2022 By-Law and Planning Committee meeting a synopsis of the 
public input submitted during the four-week timeframe was amalgamated into a report and 
presented to the committee for review and consideration. The Waste Collection By-Law 
has been sent to the Attorney General’s office and has had staff review along with 
committee level review throughout the process.  
 
At this time, the Clerk’s Department has incorporated all requirements within department 
scope i.e. formatting, enforceability, public input, set fines etc.  At this time, further 
clarification is required from the Public Works Department as well as the Contractor in 
order the finalize the by-law.  
 
We hope to have this completed in time for the November 7th By-law and Planning 
Committee meeting. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 

 
 
Kristine Doyle, 
Deputy Clerk and Accessibility Coordinator   


